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McGill University, Faculty of Music,
323 W. Sherbrooke St.,

Montreal, February, 14th, 1921
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Miss D. Rothschild

Mr. E. Sherrard

Dear

You are, doubtless, well aware of the strong personal interest which the late Principal, 
Sir William Peterson, took in the establishment and development of the Conservatorium of Music. 
The proposal to commemorate this connection by the establishment of a permanent scholarship 
fund, the interest of which would be available for annual scholarships at the Conservatorium, 
has the hearty approval of the present Principal of the University, General Sir Arthur Currie, 
and the University authorities as a whole. At present there is no permanent scholarship fund, 
the Conservatorium being dependent upon occasional donations.

A provisional Committee, consisting of past and present students whose names are given 
above, has been formed. This Committee is anxious not only that every student who has been or 
is at present connected with the Conservatorium should contribute according to his or her means 
but that the funds should be raised quickly so that scholarships may be available for competi­
tion at the beginning of next Session. It will also welcome assistance from members of the 
general public who are interested in matters musical and wish to co-operate with the students in 
furthering the object in view.

May I ask you to forward your contribution as soon as possible to me at the address given 
above. If a cheque is sent it should be made payable to “The Treasurer, Peterson Memorial 
Fund.”

Yours truly,

Honorary Secretary.


